
Guest Presentation: Science and Technology Policy course at 

the Harris School of Public Policy, University of Chicago 

From: Don Lamb [mailto:lamb@oddjob.uchicago.edu]  

Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 10:29 AM 

To: Cappy Kidd 

 

Subject: Thank you! 

 

Dear Cappy, 

 

Thank you for the terrific presentation you gave yesterday afternoon in 

the Science and Technology Policy course at the Harris School. What you 

told them about energy efficiency issues and solutions in residential and 

commercial was truly fascinating, and your lively presentation of these 

topics (complete with personal stories) made the information you presented 

memorable.  It was clear that the students loved your presentation. 

 

With warm best wishes, Don 
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